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INTRODUCTION: 

The Management Club organized an interactive session on September 12, 2024, 

involving representatives from the IDP Institution and the students. 

Established in 1969, IDP Education is a renowned global leader in international 

education services. With over 50 years of experience, IDP has helped thousands 

of students achieve their academic and professional goals through study abroad 

opportunities. Its comprehensive services cater to students seeking international 

education, fostering global connectivity and cultural exchange. 

IDP offers various services, including study abroad counselling, university 

placement, IELTS testing, student visas, and pre-departure support. The 

organization partners with over 700 universities worldwide, providing students 

access to top-tier institutions. IDP's global reach spans 30+ countries, with 

experienced counsellors delivering personalized guidance. This enables students 

to enhance their career prospects, experience cultural diversity, and develop 

valuable networking skills. 

The event aimed to provide valuable guidance to second and third-year students 

pursuing BBA and BCA, assisting them in making informed decisions about 

their future career paths. They shared insights into the current trends and 

opportunities in the field, shedding light on potential career paths for students in 

business administration and computer applications. The event comprised 



interactive sessions where students could ask questions, seek advice, and engage 

in meaningful conversations. 

In conclusion, IDP Education is a trusted leader in international education 

services, empowering students to achieve their full potential. With a 95%+ 

student satisfaction rate, IDP continues to expand its global presence, enhance 

digital services, and strengthen university partnerships. As a pioneer in 

international education, the success of the IDP Career Counselling event was 

made possible by the Management Club's collaborative efforts, the IDP 

representatives, and the active participation of the second-and third-year BBA 

and BCA students. The commitment of all involved parties contributed to the 

event's effectiveness in delivering valuable insights. IDP remains committed to 

connecting students with global opportunities, shaping the next generation of 

leaders and thinkers 
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